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Plaver Development Meeting 12.13.2022

Present: Chuck Andrews, Steve Barten, Troy Engebretson, Shannon Olmscheid, Charlie
Orth, Scott Martinka, Dan Selander, Mike Stang, & Dave Zimmer

Others: Cory Zeiher

Evaluation Process:
Finally completed! Final injured players have been placed on teams.

Goalies:
1. Better structure this year
2. Attendance has been strong — both players and coaches
3. Parent request to have goalies every Monday — Follow Trois plan from the week
before. Review in the off season.

Locker room Changes Concerns:
1. First and foremost — coaches will be in the locker room 15 minutes before practice

and 45 minutes prior to games.

Parents can’t drop their kids off an hour early and expect babysitting.
Cell Phones are the players and parents.

The lobby area is on the parents.

Please address the problem families and not punish the entire association.

el

IP Coaches Meeting — Sunday Dec 18%
Trying to help with support for the IP coaches — emphasis on new coaches and supporting

them.

Team Review:

10U

All good

Fun group

Only 3 move up to 12U
Possibly have 2 teams next year

12U
Good Year
Challenging to practice hard



Emily is doing great coaching and relates well with the team.
Good season
Strong team

Squirt C

Good year

Just had their home tournament.
Seems like things are going well.

Squirt B

Going well

Losing to teams that don’t have an A team.

Learning systems

Understanding the game and concepts within the game
Coming together as a team.

Squirt A

Up and down depending on the competition.
Nice group and kids

Lots of learning.

No returning players from last year.

Peewee B2

Going good
Continue to grow
Lots of development

Peewee Bl

Curt is doing great and is popular coach
Solid team

Lots of players are coming into their own

Peewee A

Work in progress

Developing as a team

Huge gap and development and knowledge of the game — closing the gap.
Schedule get a lot easier in Jan which will help.

Bantam B2

Lots of players

Huge range in ability

Outside coaches are doing well

Bantam A
Good season
Injury bug



Strong team
Continued development

I will reach out to touch base with both coordinators and report back at our next
December meeting.

Skills Night:
We will end skills night at the end of December.

Game Limits:

Our handbook has limits for both peewees and batman’s this was added by a previous
president. D5 and MN hockey don’t have limits at these ages. Needs to be reviewed.

Next Meeting will be Dec 21* Shady’s in Paynesville @ 6:30pm.



